St Helens School Games

Year 3/4 Girls Football

Congratulations to the Year 3 St Julie’s Football Squad, who performed brilliantly on Monday.  Well done for making it to the semi-finals, girls!  A special mention to India, who was recognised as the Star Performer in the St Helens School Games Y3 Football Tournament – congratulations!

Thank you to Miss Bennett and Mrs Trantum for their support.
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